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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 7:30 AM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Spring-run in Clear Creek


Sarah,


Reclamation indicated that our effects analysis for spring-run in Clear Creek reflects 99% mortality? Is that correct? Their


perspective is that Clear Creek is a success story, so we shouldn’t see such high mortalities or adverse effects. Let’s chat


about it.


Sent from my iPhone



